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06 JULY 2022 
 
 
CONSTITUTION CHANGE – MEMBERSHIP REQUIREMENT  

 

The Chairperson informed the Partnership that during the recent recruitment campaign 
a review of the membership requirements within the Constitution had been 

undertaken. The Clerk provided an overview of the proposed changes to the 
Constitution. Member feedback was received and was incorporated. Members agreed 

that article 4b should read:- 
 
“Membership is open to all persons who are normally resident within the city of 

Aberdeen, or to those who regularly work or study in the city or access city services.” 
 

The Chairperson recommended for officers to make the changes to the Constitution 
per the feedback and for the proposed Constitution to be referred to the Operational 
Delivery Committee on 31 August 2022 for approval.  

 
The Partnership resolved: - 

(i) for officers to make the necessary changes to the DEP Constitution; and  
(ii) to refer the revised Constitution to the Operational Delivery Committee for their 

approval. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Appendix 1 - Disability Equity Partnership revised Constitution with track changes 

 


